
Radon 
 

 Do not allow children in the basement. 

 Test your home for radon with a kit from the store or New York State 
Department of Health and follow the instructions carefully. 

 If concerning levels of radon are found (< 4pCi/L), contact the Monroe 
County Department of Public Health. 

 

Resources: 
o Monroe County Department of Public Health:  753-5075 
o New York State Department of Health – Radon:  1-800-458-1158  
o National Safety Council’s Radon Hotline:  1-800-SOS-RADON 
o Website: 

o Community Environmental Health Resource Center 
http://www.cehrc.org/ 

o Envrionmental Protection Agency  
http://www.epa.gov/radon/index.html 


